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Release Date:  November 1, 2019 

 

Contact:  Rep. Gary Tauchen, Chair of Assembly Committee on Agriculture, (608) 266-

3097 

 

Madison—Rep. Gary Tauchen (R-Bonduel) Chair of the Assembly Committee on Agriculture 

released the following statement after today’s announcement on ATCP 51 which covers the 

state’s livestock siting rule:  

  

“Today’s announcement on ATCP 51 provides the Department an opportunity to listen to and 

collaborate with farmers, agricultural leaders and stakeholders.  I strongly encourage DATCP 

to consider and adopt input to find a final product that will truly encourage, as originally 

intended, ‘growth and viability of animal agriculture in this state,’ but remains ‘protective of 

public health’.”   
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